
 

Co.Reg.No.:193200032W  

 

 
Dear Valued Corporate Customer, 
 
 
Reinstatement of tracer and US dollar payment cable fee for 
Trade Finance services with effect from 2 June 2014 
 

 

Please be informed that with effect from 2 June 2014, we will no 
longer waive the first tracer and US dollar payment cable fee for our 
trade finance services. The reinstated tracer and US dollar payment 
cable fee will be charged at the standard tracer /cable fee of S$30.   

 

The reinstatement applies to the following products: 
 

 
If you have further queries, please approach our staff at the trade 
service counters or contact our Trade Finance service staff through 
the Trade Hotline at (65) 6318 7777. 
 
Thank you for banking with us. We look forward to your continued 
support. 

 

 

 

 

Description Existing New 

First  tracer for Export LC and 
Export Collections 

Waived S$30 

First US dollar payment cable fee 
for Import Collections  

Waived S$30 

Subsequent tracer or cable sent  S$30/tracer or 
cable  

S$30/tracer or 
cable 


